

December 17, 2018

UUSG PO Box 107 Geneva, IL 60134

Dear Friend,

On behalf of everyone at the Blinded Veterans Association, I am writing to you, to let you know how much your gift of \$798.00 is appreciated. Your generosity is making it possible for us to continue the work we've been doing since WWII — as blinded veterans helping blinded veterans.

Because of you, our veterans who are blind or visually impaired will get help in navigating the maze of paperwork involved in getting their medical claims processed so they can receive the benefits that have been promised to them. Your gift will connect them with peer counselors who can guide them on a path to a quality life.

And you are ensuring they will have a voice speaking on their behalf in Washington. BVA works tirelessly to ensure that their needs are addressed.

BVA is the only veterans service organization exclusively dedicated to helping blind and visually impaired veterans and their families rebuild their lives.

Thanks to considerate people like you, BVA is able to offer all of its services free-of-charge to blinded veterans of all ages. We couldn't do it without you.

Sincerely.

Joseph C. Bogart

Executive Director

Blinded Veterans Association

P.S. Your feedback is important to us. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact Thomas Tobin at 800-669-7079 ext. 100 or by email: ttobin@bva.org.

Friend. Thanks for supporting America s Heroes!

BVA provided no goods or services in return for your gift.